From: William Littell

To: Grosvenor, Robert -FS
Subject: [External Email]East Boulder Mine
Date: Friday, May 27, 2022 7:03:36 AM

[External Email]
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Hi, I am in favor of seeing the expansion of the East Boulder Mine. We need to the taxes in
Sweet Grass County. I would hate to see the mine close because of not being able to grow and
expand. The mine has proven to be great stewards. Thank You, William Littell 615 East 4th
Ave Big Timber, Montana
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